

Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke

P.O. Box 720 Kahnawà:ke Mohawk Territory JOL 1B0 Phone: (450) 632-7500 Fax: (450) 638-5958

Web Site: www.Kahnawake.com E-mail: communications@mck.ca Enhsakotò:kénhte Nitiotié:ren Tsi Ietsenhaientáhkhwa

Tsi Nahóten Karihwanákere No'nenk News Release

Police Liaison Committee Meeting

For immediate release

(Kahnawake – 17, Enniskó:wa / March 2010) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) would like to inform the community that Chiefs Lloyd Phillips and Mike Bush, along with Technicians, will be attending the regular quarterly Police Liaison Committee meeting in Quebec City tomorrow, Thursday, March 18th.

The Committee will be discussing the new bilateral and tripartite Policing Agreements.

Chiefs Phillips and Bush are expected back in the office on Friday, March 19th.

-30-

For information about this release, please contact: Gene Diabo, MCK Communications Officer 450 632 7500 ext. 2254, gene.diabo@mck.ca